

## **Marine Safety Information Bulletin**

Commander U.S. Coast Guard Sector Delaware Bay 1 Washington Ave Philadelphia, PA 19147 MSIB Number: 09-19 Date: March 21, 2019

Contact: Waterways Management Staff

Phone: (215) 271-4814 E-Mail: secclebaywwm@uuseg.mil

## **END OF ICE SEASON**

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay is notifying mariners that Ice Season 2018-2019 for the Delaware Bay Captain of the Port Zone has officially ended.

Questions regarding the content of this bulletin should be directed to the Waterways Management staff at (215) 271-4814 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

S. E. ANDERSON Captain, U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay